'A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together'



Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School

School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 01829 260524 or 261332

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Fiona Todd Principal: Mrs Nicola Badger principal@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk



27th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Harvest Service – 10am, Friday 4th October 2019

All parents and carers are invited to the School's Harvest Service held at St.Boniface Church. This year we will be collecting for the Nantwich food bank. Donations of food parcels can be brought into school on the morning of the service. Please follow the link below to their website for a shopping list of urgently needed items https://nantwich.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

We are looking for parents/carers to help walk the children to and from church on the morning. If you are able to help, please either call or email the school office on admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk We will leave school at approximately 9.25am and would be grateful if all walkers could arrive in school for 9.20am.

Thank you for continued support

N M Badger Principal

















